
 

Join Our St. Mark On-Line Lunch Program 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

We are excited to re-launch our Healthy Hunger on-line lunch program!  

It’s efficient, convenient and eco-friendly. This program continues to 

be our MAJOR SOURCE OF REVENUE and we look forward to your 

support. 

 

Please turn this flyer over to find the 4 easy steps to register TODAY!  

PIZZAVILLE, SUBWAY, KERNELS available as of September 18th 

MR. DAIRY available as of September 25th 

EXTREME PITA coming soon….. 

Be sure to place your child’s order 5 school days prior to their 

upcoming lunches. 

www.healthyhunger.ca 
1-800-818-6260 

 
Coordinated by stmarklunchprogram@gmail.com 

 

 

http://www.healthyhunger.ca/
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